
 

                               DISTRICT 28 COUNCIL 

Business Meeting Agenda 
Saturday, May 2, 2015 

                  The Westin Southfield, 1500 Town Center, Southfield, MI 48075 
 

Our District Mission 
We build new clubs and 
support all clubs in 
achieving excellence. 
 
 
 
District Governor 
Jeff Kirsch, DTM, DG 
C – 248-767-8207 
D28GOV@d28toastmasters.org 

Lieutenant Governor 
Education & Training 
Ray Metz, DTM, LGET 
C – 734-395-3289 
D28LGET@d28toastmasters.org 

Lieutenant Governor 
Marketing 
Shirley Thomas, DTM, LGM 
C – 586-612-3379 
D28LGM@d28toastmasters.org 

Immediate Past District 
Governor 
Jason Schumacher, DTM, IPDG 
C – 734-646-7058 
D28IPDG@d28toastmasters.org 

Public Relations Officer 
Lori Toia, CC 
C – 734-634-5387 
D28PRO@d28toastmasters.org 

Secretary 
Elaine Harris, ACB, ALB 
C – 248-321-8879 
D28SEC@d28toastmasters.org 

Treasurer 
Vera Johnson, DTM, PDG 
C – 313-402-8126 
D28TREAS@d28toastmasters.org 

Sergeant-At-Arms 
Kathy Varga, DTM 
C – 419-277-0813 
D28SAA@d28toastmasters.org 

Parliamentarian 
Arlene Rahm-Scherf, DTM 

 

   

 
 
1:30 

 
 
Call to Order 

 
 
Kathy Varga, DTM 

  

Welcome 

        Reading of the District Mission 
Introduction of Sergeant at Arms 
Introduction of Parliamentarian 

         

 

Jeff Kirsch, DTM 

  Credentials Committee Report John Salalila, DTM, PDG 

  Adoption of the Agenda Jeff Kirsch, DTM 

  Approval of Minutes 
       Fall District Council Meeting – November 8, 2014 

 
Report of the Realignment Committee 
 
Report of the Nominating Committee 
 
Election of District Officers 
 
Report of the Audit Committee 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
Reports by the Executive Leadership Team 

District Governor Report 
LT.  Governor of Education and Training Report 
Lieutenant Governor of Marketing Report 

 
New Business* 
 
Announcements 
 
Date and Place of Next Meeting 
            

 Elaine Harris, ACB, ALB 
 

 
Jason Schumacher, DTM, IPDG 
 
Jason Schumacher, DTM, IPDG 

 

 
Gayle Lawson, DTM 

Vera Johnson, DTM, PDG 

 
Jeff Kirsch, DTM 
Ray Metz, DTM 
Shirley Thomas, DTM 

  Adjournment  
 
 

 
*Please submit any proposed New Business to the District Governor prior to April 24, 2015 
so that it may be appropriately placed on the agenda and supporting documentation 
placed on the web site.  This can be emailed to Jeffery.b.kirsch@gmail.com 


